
Our Ref: PJF/dj/9614 
(Please reply to Banbury office) 
 

      debbie.jones@framptons-planning.com 
 
29th January 2021 
 

 

Planning Department 

Cherwell District Council 

Bodicote House 

Bodicote 

Banbury 

OX15 4AA 

 
 

 
 
Dear Sir, Madam 
 
TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990 
Submission of a Full Planning Application for the Erection of 2 Dwellings on Land to the East of The Leys, 
Adderbury. 
 

Please find enclosed a completed planning application form and supporting documents for the proposed residential 

development on land to the east of The Leys in Adderbury. The Planning Fee has been paid via the Planning Portal 

in the normal manner. 

 

If you require any further information please contact me. 

 

 
Yours sincerely 

Debbie Jones 
FRAMPTONS 

 




